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Dear Mr. Youngblood:
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CULTURAL RESOURCES p
CALLAWAY PLANT

In response to your letter dated December 24, 1980, we have taken the
following actions:

1. Our Real Estate Department has been instructed to assure the
protection of the original structures on the plant site until
a physical structure survey and analysis has been completed
and the results evaluated.

2. We will continue to protect Site 23CY20 by maintaining the
;

fence around the site and prohibiting any access to the site.

3. Our transmission line construction supervisors have been in-
structed to survey the areas around the remaining transmission
tower bases to determine if any archaeological sites exist.
If there is any doubt as to the existence of such a site, the
Missouri State Historical Preservation Office will be notified.

|
4. Mr. Michael S. Weichman of the Missouri Department of Natural

Resources has been contacted regarding protection of the'

mound referred to in Item 3 of your letter. 'Mr. Weichman ad-

| vised that protection of mounds (and other unidentified cul-
!- tural resources) could be accomplished by having plant security

note and discourage any activity during normal rounds, such
as digging, etc., which could potential'.y affect a cultural
resource. We have, therefore, instructsd our security force
to implement the above suggestion.
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5. We are currently discussing a cultural resources survey in-
cluding a mound survey with various consultants. This survey
will be done in consultation with the Missouri State Historical
Preservation Office and a proposal submitted to NRC prior to
implementation. Our current plans are to complete this survey
prior to the spring planting season.

We will keep you informed of our progress in this area.

Sincerely,
.
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cc: Mr. Nicholas A. Petrick Mr. William Hansen
~ Executive Director--SNUPPS Resident Inspector /Callaway NPS
5 Choke Cherry Road c/o USNRC
Rockville, Maryland 20850 Steedman, Missouri 65077

Gerald Charnoff,.Esq. Mr. Jordan Tannenbaum*

Shaw, Pittman, Potts & 1522 K Street, N. W.

Trowbridge Washington, D.C. 20005,

'

1800 M Street, N. W.
;

Washington, D.C. 20036 Mr. Michael S. Weichman'

Senior Archaeologist

Dr. Vern Starks Missouri Department.of Natural
Route 1, Box 863 Resources

Ketchikan, Alaska 99901 P. O. Box 176
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102'

Ms. TrevaHearn, Assistant General

Counsel Ms. Sue Ann Curtis
Missouri Public Service Commission Argonne National Laboratory-
P. O. Box 360 9700 South Cass Avenue
Jefferson' City, Missouri- 65102 Argonne, Illinois 60439
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